
TBCS-Emergency Meeting 10/16/2012 
 
Members present: Dave Dockery, Tom Dixon, Dennis Hughes, Sam Richardson, Lynne 
Robertson, Howard Smith, Chuck Vroman,  
 
Also present: Howard Gray, June Hollister, Jack & Carolyn Marscher and Harley 
Woodburn. 
 
Howard Smith gave a brief summary of our history and current problems: 

 Cut expenses especially rental 

 Request rental relief temporarily 

 Solicit donations 

 Advertise – TBT, Facebook, AARP 

 Provide more SIGs and more SIG leaders 

 Encourage members to bring in members – 3 month free Yes 7, No 0 

 Charge for repair 
 
Dave Dockery reported that RAK is full 
June Hollister reported website was up and running (www.hallrentals.co) 
Lynne Robertson reported a grant application submitted to Sam’s Club. 
Dave Dockery & June Hollister reported good attendance at Online Business. 
Dennis Hughes reported a full class for ProShow Gold. 
Howard Gray reported a list of non-renewing since Jan ’12. 
Howard Smith will have volunteers call non-renewing and find out why. 
 
We will brainstorm and meet again either at the next board meeting or before. 
 
Respectfully, 

 

Lynne Robertson 
Lynne Robertson, Secretary 
 

http://www.hallrentals.co/

